
 

 

 

भारत हेवी इलेक्ट्रिकल्स लललिटेड 
    Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

It has come to our notice that a fake website https://career.bhelindia.in/  is inviting online 

applications for recruitment at Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL). It is hereby 

informed that BHEL has nothing to do with this website and shall not assume any 

responsibility for candidates/ persons placing faith in and responding to fake and fraudulent 

communications published on the said website viz. https://career.bhelindia.in/.  

 

Our official website for recruitment is https://careers.bhel.in/. 

 

General public is hereby cautioned to not to fall prey to such fraudulent websites and only 

rely on the information provided on BHEL’s official websites i.e. www.bhel.com, 

https://careers.bhel.in/ , or contact us directly for authenticity of the information. 

 

Appropriate legal actions shall be taken by BHEL against the wrong doers behind such 

fake websites. 

 

       

For and behalf of BHEL   
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